
Bjorkdale School Community Council 

Minutes from June 21, 2022 
 

Members Present: Jill Szeliga, Geoff Goldsworthy, Mark van Haastert, Sherry Fredsberg, Penny Mohr. 

 

Ongoing Business: 

1. Celebrating Our Staff – Thursday June 22. Spaghetti supper at 6:00 – silver collection funds for Alicia, 

program at 7:00 at the Bjorkdale Hall. Mark will present gifts on behalf of the SCC and School Division. 

Students will complete the clean up the following day.   

 

New Business: 

1. Potentially changing the Student Led Conference format next year (less parents are attending as students’ 

achievements are visible on EDSBY) – parent convention in the fall, innovation fair in the spring. The focus 

will be on reconnecting with parents. Suggestions include 

a. Parent, student, teacher volleyball games or other sports 

b. SCC social night 

 

 

Geoff gave the Principal’s report as follows: 

1. Final Friday afternoon will be capture the flag and water fights. 

  

SRC Report: 

1. See you next year! 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next regular meeting will be in August. 

 


